
March 31, 2015

Steve Turner
Director, Colorado State Historical Fund
1200 Broadway
Denver, CO 80203

Re: Letter of Support for Graham Bible House Grant

Dear Mr Turner and Members of the Review Committee:

On behalf of Inter-Neighborhood Cooperation (INC), please accept this letter of support for the 
renovation of the  Graham Bible House.  INC’s mission is to advocate for Denver citizens by 
bringing together, informing and empowering Denver neighborhood organizations to actively 
engage in addressing city issues. INC is an association of more than 100 Registered 
Neighborhood Organizations (RNOs) from neighborhoods throughout Denver. 

This letter is in support for a grant application to rehabilitate and restore the exterior of the Graham 
Bible House to include restoration of the masonry foundation, restoration of the existing wood 
windows and installing storm windows, replacing and repairing exterior missing or damaged wood 
siding. 

Thank you for your consideration for funding the restoration of the Graham Bible House in order to 

preserve an important piece of the history of Denver’s City Park.  Please do not hesitate to contact 
me at 720-490-1991 or by email at President@denverinc.org  if our organization can offer any 
additional support or assistance in your decision making process. 

Respectfully yours, 

President, INC

P.O. Box 300684       Denver, Colorado        80218
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